Armandina Farias Early Childhood Center

515 E. Rittenhouse Street
Houston, Texas 77076
(713) 691-8730

Welcome to Our School Family!

At Farias Early Childhood Center, we are committed to prepare your child academically and to foster the
development of his/her social skills and emotional intelligence.

aurkmission is to develop children who are creative, collaborative, confident, and capable critical
thinkers.

We are thankful that you selected Farias Early Childhood Center to build solid foundation skills for your
child in Emergent Reading, Emergent Writing, Math, Science, Social Studies, Fine Arts, Physical
Development, Technology, and Social/Emotional awareness. Our teachers are highly trained in all
content areas and are committed to providing a high-quality education for all learners in a safe and caring
environment.

We encourage you to be actively engaged in your child’s educational journey by:
e Attending parent meetings and workshops
e Reading all communication from the school
e Ensuring that your child attends school every day and be on time
e Communicating with your child’s teacher
e Assisting with homework
e Registering as a school volunteer through VIPS and enrolling in the Parent Teacher Organization
e Reading daily to your child

We ask that you help us achieve our goal of thoroughly preparing your child for success by following
Houston ISD’s Attendance Policy. Please bring your child to school every day and be on time. When your
child is not here, he/she loses valuable instructional time which may lead to delays in development.
Remember that you are your child’s first teacher and setting an example of good attendance will
demonstrate to your child how important it is for him to be at school.

We wish to extend an invitation for you to attend the various school activities that will take place this
year. We are also requesting that you register as a school volunteer through VIPS so that you can assist us
with school activities and join us for field trips as a chaperone. We will be happy to help you with this
process. Please talk to Mrs. Doria at the front desk.

I am honored and excited to be the principal of Farias ECC and | look forward to meeting you soon. Please
join our School Family and let us work together to ensure that you child has a productive and enjoyable
school year.

| wish you well, ’
Mawiov Solis

Principal



